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Dear Patricia:

I am the President Elect of the Rotary Club of Asheville and I am in charge of Disaster Relief grants and follow up documentation.   I want to be sure to get you all of
the documentation that you need.

I am copying Dale Gray, District 5495 Global Grant Chair to be sure that we are on the same page.  By way of background, I am also attaching copies of email
correspondence that Dale has been having with Lee Scott, the Treasurer of our Club's 501(c)(3) Foundation.

Dale, it seems that all you need is a letter from our Club concerning the use of funds by the 8 clubs in your District.  Is that correct?  I just want to be sure that
Gilbert and all of your clubs have what they need in terms of documentation to secure the necessary reimbursements.

Please let me know how you would like me to proceed.

Thank you,

Dave Mans
President Elect
Rotary Club of Asheville

--
David A. Mans

Phone: (626)201-2228
Email: davidmans@mans-law.com
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